Ozarka College

Providing life-changing experiences through education.

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD

February 2, 2024

RFP #2023_24-01
Development of a Title III Grant Proposal

After evaluation of the proposals received, it is our intent to award the above contract to Cascadia
Consulting, IBD, Inc. This award is not official or binding until all questions and issues have been
resolved and a contract has been signed with the above vendor.

P.O. Box 10, Melbourne, AR 72556 870-368-7371  Fax: 870-368-2091



